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Meeting – Monday 13th January 2025 

Representing Membership 

Friars Leadership Team Mr. McClay - Principal 

Friars Leadership Team Mrs. Halls – Vice Principal 

2S Ava and Harry 

2W Cali-Rose and Shai 

3A Adwitya and Tanner 

3B Albert and George 

4G Mya and Olly 

4S Aaliyah and Nicky 

5L Beth and Daisy 

5SW Bay and Etty 

6B Bow and Reggie 

6L Daisy and Harrison 

 
Apologies for absence/Additional attendees 

Mrs. Halls who was covering lunchtime club. Miss Gibbons was in attendance. 
 
Waddle-on-Sea 2025 
The sole focus of the meeting was to decide the top ten for the Waddle-on-Sea design 
competition. This year, we will once again be participating in the Havens Hospices art trail by 
creating our own penguin for the trail. 
 
The School Council had almost 100 designs to look through. Each councillor was given five 
stickers to put on their favourite five designs. We then collected all of the designs together to 
see which ones had the most stickers. Our top ten designs belonged to: 
 
Hunter 2S, Albie 3B, Molly 3B, Harvey 4G, Iqra 4G, Mya 4G, Daisy 4S, Sophia 4S, Marcie 5L, 
Bay 5SW 
 
From next week, everyone in the school will be able to vote for their favourites. Mrs. Wheatley 
and Mrs. Pinckney will be helping the children with their voting in computing lessons. The 
winning design will then adorn the school penguin.  
 
Mr. McClay and Miss Gibbons will be collecting the penguin on Friday 28th February.  
 
 

Date of the next meeting: Monday 10th February at 12:00pm in the Bistro 


